Austin, Breck

e
From: Austin, Breck
Sent: Monday, January 12, 2009 10:22 AM
To: MCDrumonde@aol.com
Cc: Austin, Jacqui
Subject: RE: Portuguese Immigration Chairperson
Manual

The following are the specifics regarding meetings from the previous chairperson. As you can see there is a
meeting this week, however not for you to worry about. I anticipate I will have the 2009 itinerary at the
convention, but this will at least give you some understanding of the timeframes and the contact person.

Meeting were held in Sept and Oct. The next meeting will be on January 14th at Carrow's Restaurant in Hayward. There will also be
meetings in Feb and April. The contact person is Robert Noilte at 209 669-6837. He will be sending me the iteneray (sp) so | can give
my report for Oct, Nov and Dec.

Regards
Breck

From: MCDrumonde@aol.com [mailto:MCDrumonde@aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, January 11, 2009 10:19 PM

To: Austin, Breck

Subject: Re: Portuguese Immigration Chairperson

Dear Break

| hope you are getting this Email as | see two different addresses, recently | had a scholarship winner call me because
your Email was not working.

Sorry | didn't reply to sooner, my wife and | will be happy to help with the Portuguese Immigration Week if my work
schedule alloys it | work 24 hour shifts and some week ends but we can talk more at the convention. please reply so Il
know you got this or call me at (209) 988-3656

In a message dated 1/5/2009 3:28:45 P.M. Pacific Standard Time, austin@kiscosl.com writes:

Hello Manual

I am hoping this email will find you well and that you had a great holiday with family and friends.

As we approach the Cabrillo State Convention, there are positions that need to be chaired for 2009. |
consider you and your wife to have a strong passion for your heritage and desire to see the Cabrillo
Organization prosper and it is these reasons I believe you and your wife to be the perfect individuals to
chair the Portuguese Immigration Week role for 2009. The responsibility would include attending
several meetings in the bay area during the spring and fall and represent Cabrillo. Then report back to
the state during regular board meetings and convention.
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I will forward more details to the exact time and place of the meetings and person to contact.

Looking forward to your consideration

Breck Austin

State Cabrillo 1™ Vice

breckandjacqui@cox.net

760-804-7002

New year...new news. Be the first to know what is making headlines.



